
FIND out MORE ABOUT
SCOTTISH APPRENTICESHIPS

Skills Development Scotland, with British Deaf Association Scotland Deaf 
Roots and Pride, will be hosting a series of Live Streams, as part of Scottish
Apprenticeship Week.

The live streams will include:

· BSL/English Interpreters will be provided

· Information about Foundation, Modern and Graduate Apprenticeships

· Deaf role models who are current and past apprentices, sharing their experiences

· �Training providers who have supported  Deaf apprentices, sharing their
experiences

· The variety of careers and opportunities available from this pathway choice

· An opportunity to ask questions!

Live Streams on Monday 1st and Wednesday 3rd March 2021 at 2pm

FOR DEAF YOUNG PEOPLE AGED 16+

The Live Streams will be on Apprenticeships.scot and 
BDA Facebook Pages.
The sessions will be recorded and can be accessed later 
if you aren’t available for the Live Stream. 

     The streams will be live at 2pm on BDA Facebook and Youtube pages and 
Apprenticeships.scot Facebook page.

If you are looking for more information  
please contact: adminscot.drp@bda.org.uk




